
 

29th June 2015 

 

Nearly Summer News 

 

MONDAY - Scott Landsburgh has taken on the role of HT for the day after 

winning the recent Holywood Election. 

Miss Dale is meeting with staff from Dalawoodie House to discuss how we can 

work together on joint projects next session. Pupils have been asked to design 

a flyer for the upcoming Dalawoodie BBQ – with the winning designer being 

awarded a prize. 

 

TUESDAY - Pupils will be tuning their ukuleles in preparation for Graduation on 

Tuesday at 2pm. Miss Dale is editing the slide show so that we can get home 

before dark! 

 

WEDNESDAY - It is waterslide afternoon for all the pupils who have completed 

their Reading Challenge.  Pupils need old shorts and t-shirt and a big towel.   

 

THURSDAY - We are all in school on Thursday. 

 

FRIDAY - HOLIDAY Have a great summer! 

 

Confident, creative learners with big ambitions. 

Kind to each other – Kind to the planet. 


